Announcements
May 4, 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT

DAYS

Hey Key Clubbers! There has been a request for 8-10 people to help St. Innocent
Church, on Usher Road, with their produce distribution, on Saturday, May 12 from
9:15 am to 12 noon. Lunch is provided afterwards. You must sign up with either Mr.
May or Ms. Shapiro in advance. Thanks for your service!

511

Attention Video Game Club members and teachers! We will be meeting this Friday
after scheol in Mrs. Wible's room to play some Mario Kart. All teachers are invited to
join in and have some fun.
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Please remember to login to your Naviance account this week to complete your
graduation survey. Instructions have been emailed to your OFHS email. If you need
assistance, class officers will be available in lunch periods or you can come to the
Guidance office. All seniors must complete the graduation survey. Any seniors going
to college must complete this survey in order for your final transcript to be sent to
your college.
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